
My name is Emma Mortensen and I'm the Special Education teacher for
your student at EDUPRIZE. 

This will be my fourth year working at EDUPRIZE and my 3rd year as a
Special Education teacher. EDUPRIZE feels like home to me, I was an
Eagle from elementary all the way through Junior High. Previously, I
worked as a paraprofessional with students in many different grade
levels. I'm so thrilled to be working with the 4th and 5th graders! 

Open House is Thursday, July 17th. At Open House, you will meet your
classroom teacher and receive information regarding first-day line-up
and carpool assignments. I will be on campus the entire day except
for lunch, so feel free to stop by my room (Rm 58) if you'd like to
introduce yourself and your child. I would LOVE to meet your student
and hear about their summer! You can also contact me via email. My
email is Emma.Mortensen@eduprize.com

I look forward to working with you and your child. Watching children
become confident learners is one of the best parts of my job. 

Please don't hesitate to reach out to me if needed. Also check the
website (EDUPRIZE) for any schedule changes, etc. 

See you July 17th!
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